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The Stafford County Sheriff’s Office is pleased to announce the 

launch of the “12 Days of Holiday Safety” campaign. Please visit 

our website or Facebook page every day between now and Dec. 

22, 2017 for simple tips to enjoy a safe and fun-filled holiday 

season. Happy Holidays! 

1. Holiday Package Delivery Safety

2. Online Holiday Shopping

3. Fraud and Scam Prevention

4. Vehicle Break-In Prevention

5. Home Security

6. Holiday Shopping Safety

7. Safety Tips for Kids

8. Animal Safety Tips

9. Fire Prevention

10.Safe Exchange Zones

11.Traffic and Holiday Travel Safety

12.Avoiding Stress and Enjoying the Holidays 


